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To the Honorable Chilmark Board of Selectmen, 
 
At our Monthly Tri-Town Ambulance Committee meeting on June 6th, 2018, I made the 
recommendation to the Committee that we hire Belinda Booker to the new 30 hours a 
week position. The Committee fully agreed and supported this recommendation. 
 
Belinda has been with Tri-Town Ambulance for four years now, with three as an EMT 
and one as a Paramedic. Belinda is a strong Paramedic, with great clinical skills, and 
works very well with all members of the Service. She has a great rapport with the 
citizens that we serve, and fits in incredibly well with Tri-Town Ambulance. 
 
We would like to recommend to your board that Belinda Booker be appointed to the 30 
hours a week position, with an effective start date of July 1st, 2018. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ben Retmier 
Tri-Town Ambulance 
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